
 

 

                               Notice to Electors – Precinct changes coming!  

 Six precincts in the Township have been combined.  Voters will be mailed a new Voter I.D. card late in 

December.  Most voters will receive cards with a new precinct number with no change as to where they 

vote.  One Precinct will be moved to a different polling location.  Watch for your new voter identification 

cards.  


